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To the Members 

 

Myanmar－The Port Situation (No.2) 

 

 

We have received the latest information of Myanmar from our local correspondent, Spica Services (S) Pte Ltd. As to 

the former relative information, please refer to Japan P&I News No.1108. 

 

Ports and related services are operating normally. On the other hand, the internet continues to be intermittent, and 

particularly, is being shut down at night. 

 

Please note that the change of local situation is so unforeseeable, that the above is to be updated accordingly. It is 

highly recommended for members to check the latest information at the time of vessel’s calling through local agents 

in Myanmar.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Japan Ship Owners’ Mutual Protection & Indemnity Association 

No.1112 

 17 February 2021 

https://www.piclub.or.jp/en/news/32561

